JESSE HELMS
NORTH CAROLINA

Anited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-3301

January 9, 1998

Mr. Steve Winter
1806 Albany Street
Durham, North Carolina 27705
Dear Mr. Winter:
Thanks for sending your correspondence dated 11/28/97.

We’ll continue to keep a watchful eye on this and fight against any unlawful child
pornography published on the Internet.

In the meantime, Congress is taking steps to further protect minors form online
pornography. As you may know, Senator Coats has introduced legislation that would ban
commercial distribution of pornographic materials to children under age 17 via the
Internet (S. 1842).

Thanks again for writing and kindest regards.

Sincerely,

JESSE HELMS:md



